
 

 
    Republic of Mauritius 

 

REGISTRAR-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 
 

COMMUNIQUÉ 
 
 

The public is kindly informed that in view of the closing of Financial Year 2024-2025, 

the Cash Office will be closed at 12 00 hrs on Monday 30 June 2025. 

 

Any inconvenience caused is much regretted. 

 

                      Registrar-General’s Department 
                                                                                                                6th Floor, Emmanuel Anquetil Building 
                                                                                                                Port Louis 
 

   

Date: 18 June 2025 


